St. George’s Episcopal Church

62 Summer St.
Maynard, MA 017542336

13 April 2004

Mr. Ben Atherton-Zeeman
Outreach and Training Consultant

DVVAP
P.O. Box 1556
Concord, MA 01742

Dear Ben:

On behalf of the clergy and parishioners of St. George’s Church, I want to thank you for
your role in planning and teaching our Lenten Study on domestic abuse response and
prevention, as part of the Decade to Overcome Violence of the World Council of

Churches.

You are a “master teacher” and hold a wealth of information. The discussions were
instructive and interesting. We do hope to build on this training in the future, as the
partnership between St. George’s and DVVAP develops and takes shape. Perhaps we
can find someone to take part in your next Advocate Training.

With blessings in this Easter Season and best wishes for your important work,

Yours very truly, \
=t

The Rev. Barbara Smith-Moran
Priest Associate

Cc: The Rev. Douglas Bond, Rector




